
From: Kaz Novak 
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 1:01 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: OEB,Quote: File Number EB-2020-0246

As a  senior on fixed income , this proposition  might be the straw that broke the camels back   that forces me to
consider  selling my property.

Regards  Kazimierz Novak.




